AN

wirme. NEWSLETTER

SENIORS LIVING

¥
L, weie ; 1

h 4

Y

MORE AFFORY

DE LOGEMENTS
wimnmlfs

The Honourable Ahmed Hussen, Minister of Housing and
Diversity and Inclusion, Rob Fleming, MLA for Victoria-
Swan Lake, Fred Haynes, Mayor, District of Saanich, Marc
Kinna, CEO, Baptist Housing, and a very special guest, Anke
Andersen, a former resident of the old and since demolished
Linwood Court joined the press event on May 25, 2022.

Nearly $6 million of the National Housing Co-Investment
Fund's investment and $10.3 million from the Province of
British Columbia, through BC Housing are allocated to
build Linwood Court. This is in addition to Baptist
Housing's commitment of $6 million towards the project.

For more information about the Linwood Court
redevelopment project, please visit our website:
https://www.baptisthousing.org/linwood-redevelopment

WORK IS UNDERWAY ON LINWOOD

SUMMER 20

WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

Residents at Shannon Oaks Oak Bay raised
$1200.00 for the Red Cross Ukraine Humanitarian
Crisis Appeal. When we all come together we can
truly make a difference!!

WALK FOR ALZHEIMER'S

Walk for Alzheimer's is Canada's biggest
fundraiser for Alzheimer's disease and other
dementias. Team Inglewood participated in this
meaningful event and initially set a goal of $5000.
With everyone's generosity, we raised a total of
$5711 for the Alzheimer Society of Canada.


https://www.baptisthousing.org/linwood-redevelopment
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"LOVE IS THE FLOWER YOU'VE GOT TO LET GROW.” - JOHN LENNON

Summer has almost arrived as flowers are blooming here in Shannon Oaks Vancouver! Our artistic residents put

their floral arranging talents on full display as they created works of art with an array of beautiful flowers.

CELEBRATE FATHER'S DAY

Hope you had a nice Father's Day celebration! The Evergreen Care
team gathered some of the fathers' memorable items and created a
festive tree. Fun was had by all!

We are ready to connect with you - let's get social!

THANK YOU PARKSIDE,
IT WAS GOOD TO SEE YOU!

After a long hiatus due to the pandemic,
Parkside Children’s Choir was back at
Evergreen to perform an outside concert
for our long-term care residents.

Residents enjoyed listening to the beautiful
and uplifting songs from the gardens and
balconies.

KEEP IN TOUCH &
FOLLOW US ONLINE

Baptist Housing

125 - 6165 Highway 17A
Delta, BC V4K 5B8
604-940-1960
inquiry@baptisthousing.org
baptisthousing.org



https://parade.com/1032345/marynliles/best-fathers-day-ideas/

